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randy pfister <rjtraderl 9@gmail.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 11:40 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

This is a negative response about the proposed regulation of changing the leverage in retail forex.
Identification # RIN 3038-AC61. I am totally against this proposals. This amount of leverage would
prohibited many small traders from being able to trade with this amount of margin requirement. Please
leave this alone and keep it as it is.
Thank you

Randy Pfister
20411 Welborn RD
N. Ft. Myers, FL 33917
239.543.3272


